
Letter to Teachers Offering Tooth Saver Chests and  
Dental Health Curriculum Assistance 

 

 

 

Dear Teacher, (Personalize each letter with teacher’s name if possible.) 
 
Welcome back to the new school year! We hope your summer was most enjoyable and that this school 
year will be the best yet. 
 
Although teachers of any grade would agree that their students grow and change from fall to spring each 
year, this seems to be especially true for young elementary-age children. For many of these youngsters, 
kindergarten and first grades will be full of first-time experiences. Among these is likely to be the loss of 
their first tooth. What an exciting moment that can be! 
 
Whenever a tooth is lost at school, whether it is the first or subsequent teeth, we would like to help. We 
know that keeping up with a tiny tooth during the school day so it can be sent home with the child is a 
challenging task. To help make the task easier, we would like to make our Tooth Saver Chests* 
available for you free of charge to assist students who lose a tooth at school. Each chest allows you to 
send the lost tooth home safely to parents, and it includes a note from Dr. ________ and Staff marking 
this important “growing-up” step. 
 
Please remember that our office is pleased to supplement your dental health curriculum through 
presentations in your classroom or tours through our office. For more information about these resources, 
please call or email our office. 
 
Best wishes for a terrific school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Elizabeth Doe and Staff 
 
 
 
*A variety of Tooth Saver Chests is available from Practicon, Inc. through our online catalog at 
www.practicon.com or by phone at 1-800-959-9505. 
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